Dear Parents,

This year in ADST, our students are taking the lead in designing our Makerspace! We believe that by involving our students in the design process, we can create a learning environment where they feel safe, creative, joyful and inspired.
  
To help our students bring their vision to life, we're asking for your support. We need cardboard rolls (only the middle part that you typically recycle) from paper towels and toilet paper. These will be used as building materials in our Makerspace.

Furthermore, we are looking for needles and thread to try repairing your damaged textiles at lunch and after school. If you have any of these items at home, we would really appreciate them!

Please drop off your donations to the blue tote outside the office. Thank you for your continued support!

Richelle Walliser

